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Alexandria Park
Community School

PBL Carnival — Cake Stall
Dear Parents and Carers,

The PBL Carnival is fast approaching and we have less than a month to go. Our cake stall is one of the
attractions and we are hoping our Alexandria Park families can contribute to and make it an outstanding
success again this year.

Alexandria Park is an allergy aware school setting, working with community to promote allergy awareness
and to ensure students with food allergies are safely catered for.

We request that any cakes prepared and donated to the school
DO NOT contain nuts or nut products.
Any products containing nuts or nut products will be unable to be served at the cake stall.

Some baking suggestions:

- Chocolate Cake - Choc Chip Cookies

- Sponge Cake (no cream please) - Chocolate Balls

- Cup Cakes - Orange Cake

- ANZAC Biscuits - Gingerbread

- Muffins - Gluten Free Products

- Banana or Carrot Cake - Chocolate Crackles

- Caramel Slice - Lemon Slice
Labelling

All items baked need to be labelled with the item name, the date on which it was baked, whether it is fresh
or frozen, and a list of ALL ingredients. If you prepare the product yourself, you will know what is in it. If
you have used a packet mix, write the ingredients from the packet on your label. Remember to include any
other ingredients you may have added, such as eggs.

Delivery and Registration of Items:

You can deliver your goodies to the school office between 12:00pm and 3:30pm on Tuesday 12th of
December (day before) or the morning of the PBL carnival, 13" December between 8:00am and 9:00am.

If you have any questions about the cake stall or allergy awareness, please contact Mr Keevers or Mr Olsen
— Deputy Principals.

Kind regards,

David Olsen Paul Keevers
Deputy Principal K-2 Deputy Principal 3-6
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